

Westlands Primary School



A member of Swale Academies Trust

Headteacher: Mrs L Hopkins
Deputy Headteacher: Miss V Chant

Homewood Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 1XN

e-mail: officeprimary@westlands.kent.sch.uk

Tel: 01795 470862 *Fax:* 01795 477886

LOH/SSG/VCC/Year R Topic

30th January 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

This term our topic has been people who help us and we have looked at doctors, nurses, vets, fire fighters and police so far. We are going to be looking at superheroes in the last week of term.

On **Thursday 9**th **February** we are going to have a 'People who help us' dress up day. Children in reception are allowed to come to school in a costume that represents somebody who helps us. Use the list above for inspiration. If they do not wish to dress up then children will need to come to school in their normal school uniform.

We thought this would be a nice way to end the term and celebrate everything we have learnt.

If you have any questions, please contact your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely

Miss V Chant Deputy Headteacher